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                                                                                                                                      15th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our annual Christmas trip to Quex Park will take place on: 

 

Wednesday 13th December – Hyde Class 

Thursday 14th December – Richmond Class 

 

We will be spending the day in the Enchanted Christmas woods with the Elves. Children will be 

making and decorating Gingerbread Men with Mrs Claus and Ice Skating with some Penguins.  

 

For this trip, all children will need:  

 

Own clothes, school jumper 

Sensible footwear 

Coat 

Hat and gloves (Gloves are essential for Ice Skating) 

Packed lunch in a back pack 

 

The cost of the trip will be £14.95 payable via Parentmail which can be paid fully or by 

instalments. We have tried to make this trip as cost effective as possible as we understand that 

this is an expensive time of year. This trip is magical and full of Christmas spirit and we cannot 

wait for the children to experience this. 

 

Thank you for you continued support  

 

Miss McGregor  

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


